
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 
 
Date:  February 24, 2021 
 
To:  Kevin Conwell, Councilmember  
  Ward 9 
   
From: Matthew L. Spronz, Director 
  Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 
 
Re: Request for review and approval of the proposed dedication of 

various lands along Chester Avenue, Reserve Court, Stokes 
Boulevard, and Euclid Avenue 

 
Location:  The Northwest University Circle area 
 
Ward: 9, Kevin Conwell 
 
Description:  
 
This is a proposed dedication of various lands to widen and/or enlarge the  
public right of way of Chester Avenue, Reserve Court, Stokes Boulevard, 
and Euclid Avenue.  These proposed dedications are all a part of the Circle 
Square Development project. 
 
The proposed dedication plat has been forwarded to you for review.  If you 
have any questions please contact Shane Shuba, Plats & Surveys Section at 
216-664-2475.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MLS/sms 
Cc:  Eric Westfall 
 Kimberly Moss 
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